
From:  jeff straebler <jeff.straebler@gmail.com>

Sent time:  04/27/2020 09:57:40 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  
David Ryu <david.ryu@lacity.org>; alexa@hollywooddell.com; mayor.garcetti@lacity.org; councilmember.ofarrell@lacity.org;
vince.bertoni@lacity.org; kevin.keller@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR - Request to Extend 45-Day Comment Period for Draft EIR
 

Mindy,

I hope you are well. I was concerned to learn that the City has provided the minimum allowed comment period for
the Hollywood Center Project (ENV-2018-2116-EIR) during the  current COVID-19 pandemic. This virus has
resulted in emergency declarations and “Safer At Home” orders that prohibit our community from gathering for
neighborhood meetings and organizing discussions and in-person review of the documents. 

The proposed project is of great concern and I think many Hollywood-area residents would want to understand and
comment on the full impact on our community, especially as it regards to public safety, traffic and other long-term
effects. 

I ask that the City grant an extension of the public comment period to the DEIR of at least 90 days AFTER the
lifting of local and state “Safer At Home”-type orders. This seems the reasonable and fair way to proceed given the
extraordinary circumstances under which we are all operating.

Sincerely,

Jeff Straebler


